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The proposed study to extend the Westside Express Service commuter line to 

Salem, conducted in consultation with the Westside Express Advisory Committee, 

represents a forward-thinking initiative that promises to enhance regional 

connectivity, reduce traffic congestion, and provide a sustainable transportation 

option for our communities. This expansion has the potential to significantly improve 

accessibility and economic opportunities for residents, while also contributing to 

environmental conservation efforts by reducing reliance on personal vehicles. 


